
NEWS RELEASE

For additional infomration, please contact David Jespersen by phone (402-471-4537) or email
(david.jespersen@nebraska.gov)

JUNE 8, 2023

FREE MEALS FOR CHILDREN AVAILABLE THROUGH SUMMER FOOD
PROGRAM

Free meals are available to all children age one to eighteen at specific sites across Nebraska.

Meals are available to children through the Summer Food Service Program (SFSP), a U.S. Department of Agriculture
program. The attached 2023 Summer Food Program Sites list shows the sponsors, dates, and times that meals will be
available to all children.

A number of camps and programs are also offering free meals to those children who are enrolled. Please contact
organizations in your area that may be offering camps or other enrolled activities.

Text “FOOD” or “COMIDA” to 304-304 for the latest information about SFSP sites near you.

Summer Food Program Sites
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